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I am opposed to this proposal, on the grounds of the activities o the Canberra Yacht Club.

The proposed operations in the West Basin of Lake Burley Griffin will impact on the sailing activities

of the Yacht Club. Weekly during summer and autumn, up to 60 - 65 yachts, dinghies and catamarans race over
the

West Basin area. I know that the seaplanes operate in Rose Bay in Sydney among the racing and moored yachts,
but Rose Bay is a larger area and roughly circular. West Basin, on the other hand, is long and narrow, with
much fewer options

available from which to choose a landing spot, without clearing the area of racing yachts.

I would think that Central Basin would be a more suitable location for these operations.

Yours Sincerely,

Gerry Brooks
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